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Something happens outsideI find myself apartDelirious
lost in sanityEnd up a broken heartCreeping through
an empty playground childhood'sTaking offBuilding
nameless
cover ofTruth that I once lostBurning out the
creeperHe's
within my headLarge enough while it goesDown the
river
deepBut whatever it happensIt goes onI have to face
itI know it's strongHere I feel the master keyWhen
you know what happensExplain it to meI walk alongI
know I have to be strongI have to face my fearSo
sweet'n'warmIt
comes out like a tearWhen daylight growsThe night is
gonehelp me to hear when I feel I'm wrongBring me
decision
to get onHelp me to listenNowI got to stand up lowPick
up my stuff'n'goLy down my face and flowDown to my
river bowIn a crusty hourI should be in and out af
luxuryLeavingWalking on that roadBut what's
undercoverAnyway
I talk about passing throughDarkest hour at my broken
ruleListen'n'you have nothing to fearBut there'll be
no sorry for your big dealWhatever it happensIt goes
onI have to face it'n'know it's strongHere I feel the
master keyWhen you know what happensExplain itNowI
got to stand up lowPick up my stuff and goLy downly
down my face and flowDown to my river bow
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